
Sugar pines to be replanted
in Angora Burn area
The Sugar Pine Foundation will be planting fungus-resistant
sugar pine seedlings in the Angora Fire burn scar on April 30
from 10am-noon.

Seedlings, tools, instruction and light refreshments will be
provided.

Bring the family, a trowel or a shovel if you can. Carpooling
is encouraged.

Meet at the intersection of Mt. Rainier and Cliff drives.

For more information, email admin@sugarpinefoundation.org.
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